
As part of reviewing the Program Review and SLO process, the Program Review and Student Learning Outcomes Assessment
Advisory Committees are asking for your participation in the following survey. This survey will been used to implement changes and
make improvements to the Program Review and SLO reporting process.

The survey will take approximately 10 minutes to complete and will remain open for two weeks. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Michelle Johnson at 637-2527 or 325-5320 or by email
michelle.johnson@scccd.edu.



 Needs Improvement Meets Expectations Exceeds Expectations

Timelines for completing
the writing of your
program’s last program
review report were
manageable.

The latest handbook
template was easy to
use.

Data you need to
complete your report is
easy to attain.

Resources you need to
understand the program
review process are easy
to attain.

The program review
process is sufficiently
communicated.

The linking of program
review to budget is
sufficiently
communicated.

1. Program Review Process

2. Suggestions for improving the Program Review process:



 Needs Improvement Meets Expectations Exceeds Expectations

Timelines for completing
your program’s SLO
assessments are
manageable.

The SLO Assessment
Reporting forms are
easy to use.

Data you need to
complete your report is
easy to attain.

Resources you need to
understand the program
review process are easy
to attain.

The SLO assessment
process is sufficiently
communicated.

The linking of SLO
assessments to program
review is sufficiently
communicated.

3. SLO Process

4. Suggestions for improving the SLO Assessment process:
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